
 

 

 

  
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

        
 

 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Thank you for your swift response to our recent critical worker/vulnerable children survey.  Please 
accept receipt of this letter as confirmation that your child(ren) have a space to return to school 
tomorrow.  
 

Following further guidance, we are now in a position to confirm specific details of our school provision. 
 

All critical worker/vulnerable children will be expected to attend school on a full time basis from 

tomorrow, Wednesday 6th January and will be taught by their own teacher in their usual classroom.  

Children should be dropped off by one adult only, between 8.45am and 9am and be collected from their 
usual point at 3.15pm. Please ensure you adhere to social distancing at all times.  Year 5/6 children are 
permitted to arrive and depart from school unaccompanied with prior agreement with the school.  
 

As stated in previous correspondence, children can attend school in their PE kits on non PE days if they 

find that more comfortable. We will continue to ventilate all our classrooms throughout the day despite 
the colder temperatures and so it is vital parents are aware of this and ensure children are dressed with 

layers for warmth.  PE days and Forest School days remain the same as usual.  
 

For those children that have places booked in Breakfast Club, this will be running as usual from 

tomorrow.  
 

We will continue to provide school meals everyday and we are also able to extend hot meals to Year 5/6 
children.  If you would like to book a meal for your child, or amend your choice, please login to MCAS as 

soon as possible. If you are providing a packed lunch for your child please ensure it is  brought to school 
in disposable packaging. 
 

Please provide your child with a named water bottle and, if in Reception, a change of clothes.  We ask 
that children refrain from bringing any other items into school. 
 

We look forward to welcoming your children back tomorrow. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs B Harrison 
Headteacher 


